Notice of Change/Withdrawal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
40E-21.521: Phase I Moderate Water Shortage
40E-21.531: Phase II Severe Water Shortage
40E-21.541: Phase III Extreme Water Shortage
40E-21.551: Phase IV Critical Water Shortage

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule published in Vol. 33, No. 39, September 28, 2007 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

DATE NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE DEVELOPMENT PUBLISHED IN FAW:  September 15, 2006 

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Peter J. Kwiatkowski, P.G., South Florida Water Management District, P. O. Box 24680, West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680, (800)432-2045, ext. 2547 or (561)682-2547, pkwiat@sfwmd.gov, or Elizabeth D. Ross, Senior Specialist Attorney, South Florida Water Management District, P. O. Box 24680, West Palm Beach, FL  33416-4680, (800)432-2045, ext. 6257 or (561)682-6257, bross@sfwmd.gov. For procedural issues contact Jan Sluth, Paralegal, South Florida Water Management District, P. O. Box 24680, West Palm Beach, FL  33416-4680, (800)432-2045, ext. 6299 or (561)682-6299, jsluth@sfwmd.gov. 

